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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,' N' '/

f' k(P[ }'[ } ' s%/cWashington, D. C. 20555
'

.)+tUAttention: Office of Nuclear Recc t 3r Regulation - -

Mr. Vernon L. Rooney, Pz0 ject Manager f.1 1IMb ['

%gpOperating Reactors Branch #2
,g yDivision of Licensing

References: a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271) % go
b) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, dated July 23, 1981 W

Subject: Review of NRC Mailing Lists

Lear Sir:

Reference (b) indicated that the NRC was reviewing their

nailing lists and intended to remove the names of parties no
longer interested in receiving NRC related information. The
purpose of this letter is to request that Mr. E. W. Jackson's
name remain on all applicable NRC mailing lists. Mr. Jackson
should continue to receive copies of all information distribut-
ed by the NRC relating to Vermont Yankee.

Very truly yours,

VERMCNT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

k !

R. L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
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